## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS OFFICE OF ADVISER OF WOMEN LAWRENCE June 15, 1944

Dr. F. C. Allen 107 Robinson Gym University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

We are beginning to compile information for the "K Book Calendar" for the coming school year, September 1944 to July 1945. We should like to have from you any events which you would like to schedule in the "K Book."

The time for the compilation and printing of the "K Book" is always short. We, therefore, shall appreciate any information you can supply ascearly as possible.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Elizabeth Megnian

Asset La the Adviser of Women.

MM: mk